
 

Hello Everyone, 

Under our current COVID-19 situation, HR wanted to ensure that you and your dependents were aware 
of the PacificSource 24-Hour NurseLine benefit.  

 

 

Chaim Hertz 
Human Resources Director 
City of Springfield, OR 
541.726.3787 (W) 
541.953.0292 (C) 

 
www.springfield-or.gov  

 

Please contact me if any material in this email is not accessible to you.  I’ll do my best to provide it in 
another format.  For more information please see the City’s accessibility page: http://www.springfield-
or.gov/accessibility.html 

 



 

 

 


